
Garren Melton 
 

In S2.B.3, please note that a PFAS management plan is not required if the Fire District that services
the permitee's service area has phased out PFAS prior to December 31, 2026. 
In S5.B.3.b.iii.(e), remove the requirement to minimize amount of wash water used, and the
requirement to assess buildings for PCB-containing materials prior to washdown. The City does not
regulate building maintenance. 
The comment period to review updates to the draft permit and stormwater management manuals
was extremely short. August-November is traditionally the busiest time of year for capital projects.


